
State of Florida 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER m 2540 SHUMARD O A K  BOULEVARD 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-R= 

DATE: December 13,2005 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Blanca S. Bayo, Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Director 

Paula Mer, Research Assistant, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement 

Docket No. 05041 1-TC - Commercial Pav Phones. Inc. 

Attached is an e-mail from Commercial Pay Phones, Inc., which included a letter from 
the company's President, Mr. Eugene W. Kligrnann, requesting the rule waiver. Also attached is 
the corrected Request to Block Incoming Calls form. Please document both in Docket No. 
05041 LTC. Thanks. 

cc: 
Att achrnent 

Office of the General Counsel (Scott) 



Paula lsler 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Enma Del Aguila [Enma@comind.net] 
Tuesday, December 13,2005 940 AM 
Paula lsler 
Re: Docket No. 05041 I-TC 

Attach men t s : Paulalslerl2.13.doc 

PaulaIslerl2.13. 
doc (28 KB) 

your help. 
Enclosed please find our letter in reference to the above Docket.  Thank you for 



December 13,2005 

Paula Mer 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

We previously mailed our request for a two-year waiver of Rule 
25-24.5 15( 13), Florida Administrative Code. We request that the pay 
telephone at the address below be exempt for a period of two years from 
the provisions of Rule 25-24.5 15( 13), F.A.C., which requires all pay 
telephone stations to allow incoming calls to be received at all times 
"with the exception of those located at hospitals, schools, and 
locations specifically exempted by the Commission." The location and 
telephone number are as follows: 

BP Oil #5349 
850 NE 62nd Street 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33308 
(934) 489-9064 

This waiver is being requested in accordance with the 
requirements of Section 120.542(2), Florida Statutes. Granting this 
waiver will not impede the continued provision of pay telephone service 
to the using public as intended by the underlying statute (Section 
364.345, Florida Statutes). 

In addition, granting this waiver will lift the "substantial 
hardship" that the rule imposes on law enforcement, the location 
provider, and the law abiding using public. The Sheriffs Department 
has requested that we submit this request because of the use of the pay 
telephones for alleged illegal activities. They believe the waiver will 
restrict the usefulness of the payphones for these individuals. The 
above locations do not fit within the delineated exceptions to the rule; 
therefore, this request for a rule waiver is appropriate. 

Sincerely, 

Eugene W. Kligmann, 
President 
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